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September 8, 2021 

VIA EMAIL 

 

Jay Liu 

Sr. Lead Engineer, Infrastructure Coordination 

2750 Monroe Blvd. 

Audobon, PA 19403 

 

Re:  Update to Submittal for Pre-Qualification for Designated Entity 

Status (ID 21-02) 

Mr. Jay Liu: 

 

On July 1, 2021, PJM Interconnection, L.L.C. approved Public Service Enterprise Group 

Incorporated’s (“PSEG”) June 10, 2021 application that sought Designated Entity status in PJM 

for itself, and any subsidiary or affiliate that PSEG may create to pursue competitive 

transmission development opportunities in PJM.  Through this letter, PSEG is updating its 

application to specifically identify one of the affiliates – PSEG Renewable Transmission LLC – 

as one of the entities that received approval pursuant to PSEG’s application. There are no other 

material changes to the pre-qualification submittal.  

 

Thank you for your consideration and review of this update.  If you have any questions, please 

contact me at 973-430-7268 or Lathrop.Craig@pseg.com. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

__________________________________ 

Lathrop Craig 

VP Development 

Public Service Enterprise Group Incorporated 

80 Park Place 

Newark, New Jersey 07102 

 

 

 

 


